
June 16, 1982 

Miss L. 

Don Mills, Ontario 

Dear Miss L, 

THE UNIVERSITY TRIBUNAL 
THE UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO 

TORONTO.CANADA 

M5S IA4 

REGISTERED !-!AIL 

CONFIDENTIAL 

At its hearing on June 15, 1982 the Trial Division of the l'niversity 
Tribunal considered the following charges against you: 

(1) that on or about May 27th, 1981, while a student at 
the University of Toronto you did knowingly obtain 
unauthorized assistance in an academic examination 
contrary to s.E.l(a)(i) of the Code of Behaviour on 
Academic Matters. 

The following are the particulars: 

On or about May 27th, 1981, you knowingly allowed a 
person other than yourself to write and submit an 
examination paper under your name and student number 
in the English Proficiency Examination. 

(2) that on or about }lay 27th, 1981, you did knowingly 
collaborate with another person to represent as your 
own the ideas and expression of ideas of another, 
in respect of an examination under your name and 
student number in the English Proficiency Examination 
submitted for credit in the Faculty of Arts and Science, 
contrary to s.E.l(a)(ii) and G.6(a) of the Code of 
Behaviour of the University of Toronto. 

The following are the particulars: 

On or about May 27th, 1981, you knowingly allowed a 
person other than yourself to write and submit an 
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examination paper under your name and student number 
in the English Proficiency Examination. 

The Tribunal found you guilty of both charges and imposed the following 
sanctions: 

suspension from the University of Toronto for the 1982/83 
winter session 

no credit i~ the English Proficiency Test 

The jury provided the following reasons for these sanctions: 

In order to protect the interests of the University and 
to provide a warning to others, the jury decided that 
the student should be suspended. The jury also decided 
not to place a notation referring to this incident on 
the student's transcript on the basis of her guilty 
plea and her counsel's assurance of her remorsee 

I am forwarding to you and to the University Discipline Counsel information 
regarding rights of appeal. The deadline for you or for the University to 
file an appeal is July 7, 1982. 

Sincerely, 

PATRICK S. PHILLIPS 
Secretary, Academic Tribunal 

PSP/co 
Encl. 


